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You may notice that health workers in this hospital are taking industrial action today. 
This is not a step we’ve taken lightly, but NSW Health is at breaking point.

Health workers can no longer afford to survive on our wages. Health workers are 
leaving our public hospitals, and there is no one to replace them. Right now, there 
are 12,000 vacant positions across NSW Health. 

Behind our caring smiles is a rising tide of burnout and 
frustration. 

This Government is failing to deliver on its commitment 
to fair pay and working conditions for workers in NSW 
Health. 

We are committed to ensuring that our industrial actions 
do not impact patient safety. We’ve made every effort 
to minimise any inconvenience that today’s actions may 
cause to you.

WE NEED YOUR HELP

We're at breaking point. We need the 
Government to listen. You have the power 
to ensure NSW Health services continue 
to provide world-class support for you 
and your loved ones.

You can help the staff who take care of 
you and your family by signing this petition 
and scanning the QR code.


